
Selectmen’s Work Session 
Monday February 1, 2021 

 
 
The following meeting was held in the upstairs conference room at Town Hall. Present were 
Selectmen Martha Eldridge, and Susan Simpson. Jonathan Smith was not present, as he was in 
Concord serving as State Rep. Matt Sawyer Jr., Town Administrator was present, and who recorded 
the minutes.  
 
Chairman Eldridge called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM 
 
Discussion:  
Selectmen Simpson and Eldridge looked at and signed documents in the red folder. There was a 
brief discussion regarding who would bring what documents downstairs to present. 
 
 
 

Being no further input, the work session recessed until 4:15 PM in the gym. 

 
 

________________________________  
Martha B. Eldridge, Chairman 

 

________________________________ 

Susan J. Simpson 

 
________________________________  
Jonathan H. Smith 


